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From:	Yvonne Spyrou [yv
Sent:	 17 February 2016 21:27
To:	 LDF
Subject:	 Hale Wharf Development Consultation

In response to the Consultation on the current proposal for development of Hale Wharf, I would 
strongly suggest that this site is neither suitable nor appropriate for buildings of 14, 15 and 21 
storeys because the land is part of the Lee Valley and would impinge on the sense of openness in 
this area.  

Yvonne Spyrou
Tottenham Resident
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